
Dear Parent/Carer

Before school closures, we asked pupils if anyone might find accessing Home Learning difficult due to a lack of access to suitable devices or the internet.  It has been encouraging to see so many of our pupils and families engaging with a variety of learning activities so far.
Midlothian Council have a very limited number of Chromebooks to lend if you are struggling to get your child online and engaged digitally from home.  Please see the following links for information about distance learning, and how to apply for a loan of a Chromebook.
 
Parent/Carer
https://sites.google.com/mc.glow.scot/distancelearning-parentcarer/
Chromebook Loan Form
https://sites.google.com/mc.glow.scot/distancelearning-parentcarer/chromebookloan?authuser=0
 
 
Kind regards
 
Joanne Hunter
Depute Head Teacher (Acting)
St Andrew’s RC Primary School
